
   

 

PRESS RELEASE 
Internal Medicine Associates of Auburn Earns Excellence Rating in 2018 

Rating is Top-Tier among Primary Care Medical Groups in the Upstate New York Market. 

Auburn (NY) June 28, 2019:  Internal Medicine Associates of Auburn, located at 77 Nelson 

Street, has placed in the top-tier for excellence out of Primary Care Medical Groups in the 

Upstate New York Market in 2018.  

The practice has participated in the UHC MA-PCPI program since 2014 as part of a patient, 

payer and healthcare provider collaboration. The program places greater focus on patient 

education and engagement, preventive medicine, early disease management and chronic 

disease management.  

The practice has consistently scored in the top-tier for MA-PCPI performance each program 

year thru 2018, based on the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services Five-Star quality 

rating system, scoring top-tier out of possible 5.0 Star Rating in 2018. 

“We are honored to have sustained this excellence rating and once again earned outstanding 

recognition in 2018.  Our focus is on the high-quality care that our patients have come to expect 

from us.”   

Serving the Auburn community since 1975, Internal Medicine Associates of Auburn has four 

medical doctors board certified in internal medicine, five nurse practitioners certified in family 

medicine and thirty-five support staff. The practice serves approximately 12,000 patients from 

Auburn (NY) and the surrounding areas.   

Contact: Kristine Reissig 
Phone: (315) 253-4463 
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